
Subject: Pandaroot Computing Workshop in Dresden
Posted by Ralf Kliemt on Mon, 31 Mar 2008 10:45:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi all,

There will be a Pandaroot Computing Workshop in Dresden. 

The tentative date was May 20th-23rd. 
Unfortunately there is a Promotion at KVI in the week before and a Kolloqium on the 20th.

I therefore propose May the 27th (Tu) to 30th (Fr).

Kind regards, Ralf.
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